
Pana Community Unit School District #8 

Curriculum Committee Minutes 

February 3, 2015 
  

Meeting was called to order at 4:33 p.m. at the Pana High School Library 

 

Chairman Metzger called the meeting to order. 

 

Members present:  Heather Strom, McRoberts, Maziarz, Mayhall, Hankins, Schafer, Zueck, 

Osborn, Hahnenkamp, Carlson, and Lauff 

Members absent:  Ade, Duez,  McClure, Heath Strom, and Wysong 

Superintendent Present: Yes 

Visitors:   

 

The committee discussed the following: 

1. Approval of Minutes from October 30, 2014 meeting were reviewed and approved. 

Motion by McRoberts; Seconded by Hahnenkamp. 

 

2. Presentation on the new Christian Co. CEO Program – Heather Strom provided the 

Committee with information on the new Christian Co. CEO Program. A motion was 

made to approve adding the CEO offering to the High School class offerings for 

2015-2016 school year. Motion by Carlson, Seconded by Hahnenkamp. 

 

 

3. Keyboarding and Computer Apps. A motion was made by Lauff and seconded  by 

Carlson to approve combining Keyboarding and Computer Apps into one semester 

class and reducing the number of required credits from 1 credit to .50 credit. 

 

4. PARCC Infrastructure. Paul Lauff gave a summarization of how PARCC 

Infrastructure testing has gone at Lincoln, PJHS, and the High School. Results are 

mixed, but staff has done everything possible to make PARCC testing administration 

successful for our District.  

 

5. 1 to 1 Chromebook.  Paul Lauff gave an update on the 1 to 1 Chromebook initiative at 

the 7
th

 grade level. 

 

 

 A motion was made by Hahnenkamp and seconded by Schafer to adjourn the meeting of Feb. 3, 

2015 at 5:30 p.m. 

 

____________________________   ______________________________ 

Member      Member  


